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June 2018

Dear partners, supporters and friends,

the first half of the year has already past and a lot has happened for CRISP. We
have developed and conducted several simulation games in Germany but also
abroad. Also this year we have managed to ensure the continuation of some of
our projects and we have already implemented the first activities. It was also
the first time CRISP was invited to South-America.  

Furthermore, we have welcomed to new colleagues: Katja Pavlova, our former
EVS, is now a full-time employee and Sarah Walther-Young is a new project
coordinator. Since our team is steadily growing we had the need to move out
from our current office where we stayed the last 9 years. By 01.07. you can find
our new office in Ringbahnstr. 54 (12099 Berlin). 

In case you are interested in closer cooperation between you, your organization
and CRISP, please do not hesitate to get in touch with us.

Best regards
The CRISP Team
 

Our New Office
On July 1st we will be moving to a new office in
Ringbahnstraße 54., 12099 Tempelhof, Berlin.

Our Office-Warming-Party will be held 24.August
2018. We are looking forward to see you there!

Read more...

Youth and Religion in Kyrgyzstan
CRISP and GIZ continue their cooperation in Kyrgyzstan for a
second year. A workshop for developing a simulation game
on the topic of religion marked the beginning of the
consultancy. Read more

Peace and Conflict Consultants -
2018
Is peacebuilding everybody´s business? Should trainings for
peacebuilders be standardized? These and other questions
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become a centre of this year project. Read more

Citizen Participation in Chile
On behalf of Konrad-Adenauer-Foundation, we implemented a
series of workshops in schools and a Training-of-Trainers-
Seminar in Chile in April. Read more 

Nadi El Mohake becomes
independent
In Alexandria, the Simulation Gamers Club (Egypt) started to
constitute itself. Read more

Egypt Working Group Humanity
Last week in Cairo we started our first workshop in the fifth
year of our project, Simulating Egyptian Tradition, SET V, in
cooperation with our partner organization CDS (Centre of
Development service). Read more

Simulation Game: UN Security
Council Reform
On the 11th of June we conducted our newest simulation
game about the UN Security Council Reform with 16 young
diplomats from Laos and Cambodia. Read more

Complexity Management for
Leaders
CRISP recently conducted a three-day workshop on
complexity management. The goal of the course was to
introduce the participants to the concept of complexity, to
teach them skills to deal with complex situations in order to
increase their skills and. Read more

Simulation Game: Civil War in Syria 
We conducted a simulation game on the conflict in Syria in
cooperation with the Center for Middle Eastern Studies at the
university of Marburg (Germany). 
Read more
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Annual Report 2017
We are exited to present to you our annual report of 2017
with all our workshops and projects. Read more​

Welcome to our new staff member:
Sarah
Sarah joined us in April and is our first native speaking staff
member Read more

Welcome to our new EVS from
Ukraine: Anna
Anna is joined our team at the end of may Read more

Welcome to our new EVS from
Egypt: Noha
Noha joined our team in June and we are very happy to work
with her for the next year. Read more

Our Assistant: Franziska
From April till the end of June, Franzi supported our work as
an intern. Read more

Social Media

If you want to receive more information about our activities
and stay up to date about our different projects, you might
consider following us on one of our social media channels. 

Contact

We are permanently looking for new partners and
opportunities to link our projects with the activities of others. 

In order to get in touch with us, feel free to write us an email
(hello(at)crisp-berlin.org), or use the contact-form on our
website.

CRISP e.V. Ringbahnstr. 54, 12099 Berlin, Germany
Newsletter abbestellen

http://crisp-berlin.org/new/publication-annual-report-2017/
http://crisp-berlin.org/new/new-staff-member-in-the-crisp-office-1/
http://crisp-berlin.org/new/new-european-volunteer-from-ukraine/
http://crisp-berlin.org/new/new-european-volunteer-from-egypt/
http://crisp-berlin.org/en/new/our-new-assistant-franziska-raab/
http://work.crisp-berlin.org/contact/
http://www.newsletter-abmeldung.de

